
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 
We are celebrating NATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY this entire month and hopefully we can just remind ourselves of the 

tremendous sacrifices our women have made for the sake of our country and specifically for the role played at our school. I 

also wanted to share the news of the departure of Mr Pretorius from the school due to circumstances beyond our control. We 

wish him all the best! We have celebrated so many achievements in this short term already and we can only look positively 

ahead. Just a reminder to all our Grade 12 families that we are entering the final stages of preparation and intervention for the 

upcoming Prelim Exams which will start on the 1st of September. It should be all hands on deck now! The rest of the school 

will also be getting ready for TESTS to be written soon. Timetables will be issued in due course. Don’t forget to support our 

drive for RE-REGISTRATION for 2023 by sending all forms back to us asap in order to secure your place at the school for 

next year! Stay blessed! 
 

  
1.All our attention is currently focused only preparing our Grade 12  
   learners for their upcoming Prelim Exams. 
2. Kindly ensure that you continue to fulfil your financial  
    obligations to the school and keep your account up to date! 
3. We are celebrating NATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY to remind  
    ourselves of the changes we need to make for the women in our 
    society. 
4. Well done to all our learners who done us proud at the Academic 
   Challenge last Friday at Sky City! We achieved number 1 and we  
   are very proud! 
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PRE-PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS:                                                            PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS 
 
Congratulations to Madi for best DIY costume,   Ms Govender’s class dressing up as  
dressing up as a book character!    something that starts with the first 
letter of  
       their name.  
 
                                                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 7 had a very successful Entrepreneurs  
       Day! We know you scored excellent marks  
       on this EMS project! Well done.  
HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 
 
Our grade 12 learners had a very insightful  
visit to Etienne Rousseau theatre, where they  
watched Hamlet by William Shakespeare. We hope 
this helps them understand their prescribed  
literature better!  
 


